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April 20, 2005 
 
Via Email 
 
Tim Cole 
Chief Registrar Liaison 
ICANN 
4676 Admiralty Way, Suite 330 
Marina del Rey, CA 90292-6601 
 
Re: EnCirca’s ProForwarding Service 
 
Dear Tim, 
 
Based on your initial email dated March 14, 2005 and subsequent emails and discussions, EnCirca 
has prepared a set of reports for your review.  These will be described and attached in a separate 
cover letter.  EnCirca is confident that after ICANN’s analysis of the submitted data, EnCirca’s new 
business model for .pro domain names will be found to be in compliance with all relevant contracts 
and published policies. 
 
EnCirca is committed to working with ICANN and RegistryPro to help establish .pro as a viable 
and meaningful namespace for internet users and are open to discussing possible changes to 
EnCirca’s ProForwarding service to help ensure that .pro achieves this goal. 
 
All of the data we are providing you is confidential to EnCirca.  As you mentioned in your email 
and in our subsequent discussion in Mar del Plata, Argentina on April 8, we understand that ICANN 
is obligated to treat all submitted EnCirca data as confidential and proprietary and ICANN shall not 
disclose the contents of the cover letter and its attachments except as expressly permitted by an 
ICANN specification or policy.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
Tom Barrett 
President 
EnCirca, Inc 
 
cc: Martin Schwimmer, Esq. 
 


